2 1 JAN 1975

The Inspector General MEMORANDUM FOR:

SUBJECT

Policies Governing the Use of the Polygraph by the Central Intelligence Agency

REFERENCE

Letter, dated 16 January 1975, to Mr. E. Henry Knoche, Assistant to the DCI, from Mr. David W. Belin, Executive Director, Committee on CIA Activities Within the United States. Subject: Request for Information Concerning CIA Policies on

the Use of the Polygraph.

(PSI) The attached memorandum, which has been prepared by the Office of Security in response to Mr. Belin's letter, is submitted for your approval and forwarding.

FOIAb3b

Charles W. Kane Director of Security

Att Reference

Distribution:

Orig. & 1 - ADDA

1 - D/Security

1 - DD/PSI

1 - Subject File

1 - OS Registry was merroen and a re-

Regraded Unclassified when separated

APREPYRSITEPTITION 2001/07/12: CIA-KEP83B00823R000200050117-9

OS 5 0197